
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 16thNovember 2018     

                          

 Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 
Get Sporty for Pudsey 

The children enjoyed their Winter Sports morning today. The children worked together in 

their House colours taking part in team games, with the older children supporting the 

younger members. A great time was had by all. Thank you for your kind donations so far 

which has reached a grand total of £125.56. 

 
Football 

Well done to all Year 3&4 for their great effort and commitment at their match this week. 

The team travelled to Truro learning Academy and put on a great performance. 

Also congratulations to the Year 5&6 Shortlanesend team, who have continued their great 

form in the Winter League with a resounding victory of 8-0 against Truro Learning academy. 

Well done to both teams! 

 

 
Small Toys 

If anyone has any unwanted small plastic people,cars or animals eg.McDonalds toys Mrs Light 

is collecting them. Any donations would be much appreciated.Thank you. 

 

 
Esme’s Reading Room 

Perranporth School are collecting any unwanted Christmas Decorations,lights or ornaments 

to decorate Esme’s reading room.This is in memory of Esme who tragically passed away whilst 

at school. 

 

REMINDERS 

 

 
Football KitPlease can all footballers who may have taken the school kit home check that 

they have returned it to school. There is still a lot of kit missing so please could all 

footballers check carefully at home as it is very expensive to replace. 

 

 



 
 

Eden Project 

Class 4&5 enjoyed their informative trip to Eden earlier this week. Thank you to those who 

have paid for the trip but unfortunately there is a considerable amount outstanding! Payment 

for this would be appreciated asap. If parents do not pay it puts an unnecessary strain on 

the budget. 

 

 
 

London Trip 

Just a reminder that the first instalment for the above is due by 10th December and needs 

to paid to enable your child to take part. As previously discussed non payment will result in 

your child’s name being removed from the list. Instalment payment has been set up to help 

make it easier for parents. Your support with this would be much appreciated with 

instalments being received and again “Thank you” to those who have already submitted 

payment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

Dates for Summer Term 

2018 

Wednesday 5th December                         Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 6th December                            Swimming Gala 

 Thursday 6th December                           Christmas Disco 

Tuesday 11th December                             Year 1& 2 2pm & 5.30pm 

                                                                Christmas Production 

Friday 14th December                               Reception Nativity 

Monday 17th December                             Carol Service CL3,4&5 6pm Kenwyn Church 

Tuesday 18th December                            Christmas Party  

Wednesday 19th December                        Last Day of Autumn Term 

SPRING TERM 

Monday 7th January                                  Return to School 

W/C 

05.11.2018 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 Class 5 

 

 

100% 
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98.6% 

 

95.6% 

 

97.7% 

 


